

John J Leckey LL.M.
H.M. Coroner
Coroner's Office
Courthouse
Old Town Hall Building
80 Victoria Street
BELFAST BT1 3GL

12 May 2003

Dear Mr Leckey

Thank you for your correspondence, which I received on return from annual leave on 6 May 2003.

I have begun to prepare a list of relevant medical and nursing staff as requested and will seek to have typewritten statements produced. I am working with the Acute Services Director so that we can have this information at the earliest opportunity.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

Dr J F Kelly

MEDICAL DIRECTOR

HER CONCEP'S OFFICE

G S L

15 MAY 2003

FICEVED

LUCY CRAWFORD, DECEASED

31st October 2003

I spoke to one of the secretaries in the Medical Directorate at the Erne Hospital. Everyone including Dr Kelly was on leave. Later Dr Kelly telephoned me. I was not in my office but I telephoned back. All the statements have been obtained and some weeks ago these had been passed to Mrs Donna Scott of CSA. I said I would get in touch with her. Dr Kelly said he would chase up the position when he returned on Monday.